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Cllr E. Goodman

Chair, Campaign Against Censorship

23 Budgen Drive
Redhill
Surrey
RH1 2QB

British Universities Film &Video Council
TTWells Street LondonWlP 3RE

6 0 t7 t '393 1500

Fax0l7l.393 1555

e-mail: bufuc@open.ac.uk
URL: www.bufuc.ac.uk

Director: Murray Weston

5th January 1999

Dear Cllr Goodman

Thank you for your letter of 1st January regarding censorship.

As the Director of the British universities Film & video council I am

particularly interested in this issue. Would you please forward me further

details on the campaign and the work of CAC.

I enclose, for your information, a copy of the recent issue of our journal

Vi.ewfi,nd,er. I hope it will be of interest to you.

I look forward to hearing from You.

Yours sincerely

\t6rrfo^
Murray Weston
Director
BUFVC

Enc.
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